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Our family cabin burned to the ground in the September 2020 Santiam Canyon fire, 

We built this cabin over 60 years ago. It was a devastating  loss to our family. We 

spent the majority of 2021 rebuilding the cabin personally as much as possible. It was 

a great many long days and weeks and months completing ths rebuild. Having our 

property taxes reduced will be a wonderful assistance to us and we urge a vote to 

support this bill. 


